
Friends, 
 
 
As a Christian and a citizen interested in community sustainability, I am asking you to vote no on 
the proposed Pembina propane terminal. This kind of infrastructure is not a path towards 
sustainable development.  
 
I am concerned about the negative effects on 1) the Columbia River 2) the people of Portland 
and 3) the people of the planet when the fuel is burned.    
 
It is time for us to develop alternative pathways. There are many things we need to stop as our 
community turns in a life-sustaining direction, and this terminal is one of them.  
 
If it seems there aren't alternatives for economic development, I am sure that a broad process of 
community input could assist you to generate options which are both economically and 
environmentally sustainable.  

Thank you! 

Matt Guynn  

--  
Matt Guynn  
2422 SE 79th Ave, Portland, OR 97206  
mattie.soul@gmail.com 
 


